
     Redeemer Lutheran School    South Gate, CA 

Principal: Mr. Gagan  Vice Principal:  Ms. Payan 

                                                   “WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  –Ephesians 5:8 
 

Welcome! 

Welcome to the 2018-2019 school 
year at Redeemer Lutheran School! 

A weekly newsletter will be sent 
home on Monday of each week. Please 
read through the weekly newsletter 
for school news as well as important 
upcoming events. 

The weekly newsletter and other 
important information will also be 
available via email. Please return the 
email letter from your orientation 
packet if you would like to be added to 
our email list. 

Payment Policy 

If you are on a monthly tuition plan, 
tuition for the month of September 
is due tomorrow, August 30, and 
payable by September 10. If tuition 
is paid after the 10th of September 
there will be a $25.00 late fee. If you 
have any questions or concerns, 
please contact the school office as 
soon as possible. 

White Zone 

For courtesy and safety reasons please 
make sure you follow the “White 
Zone” guidelines posted on Seville Ave. 
In addition, when you drop off/pick up 
your child(ren), please do not park in 
the “white zone area”. Parking is 
available across the street from the 
school in our gated parking lot. 
 
Please know that the safety of your 
children is our top priority. 

No Hot Lunch….Yet 

We do not have a hot lunch program in 
place at this time, but we are working on 
this. Please know that Maruchan and Cup 
o’ Noodles are available for $1.00 each 
(see Miss JoAnn)and microwave ovens 
are available in each classroom.  

Fall Sports: Volleyball/Football 

Registration is now open to all 4th -6th 

grade students for girls’ JV volleyball  
and to all 6th-8th grade boys AND girls 
for varsity flag football. Participating in 
a sports team is a great way for your 
child to learn the value of teamwork, 
maintain school pride, and gain 
important life-long social skills. If your 
child would like to join one of our fall 
sports teams, please see Ms. Payan as 
soon as possible. Practices will begin 
tomorrow for volleyball and next week 
for football.  

Scholastic News 

Each student will receive a monthly 
Scholastic News Magazine for the 
2018-2019 school year. Scholastic 
News is a component of your child’s 
curriculum and is mandatory. A letter 
with more information will be sent 
home by your child’s teacher in the 
next few days. The cost of the 
subscription is $6.00 per student (all 
grades). Please turn in the money to 
your child's teacher by this Friday, 
August 31. Thank you. 

Emergency Cards 

Please remember to return two 
emergency cards for each student 
along with all requested documents 
from your orientation packet. It is 
important that you turn in all forms to 
the school office or to your child’s 
teacher by this Friday, August 31st. 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 

Thu.-Fri, 8/30-31 

Volleyball Practice  

3:15-4:30PM 

 

Monday, 9/3/18 

No School-Labor Day 

Sunday 9/9/18 

“Blessing of the Backpacks” 
and Installation of Faculty 
and Staff 9:00 AM in the 
church 

Monday 9/24/18 

CPTL Meeting @6:30PM 

Friday, 9/28/18 

Early Dismissal-1:00PM 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

  
 

Visit us on the web 

www.redeemersouthgate.org 

facebook: 
@redeemerlutheran 
schoolandchurch 

instagram: 

@redeemersg 

Box Tops For Education 

Once again we are excited to 
participate in Box Tops for Education 
which is a national program helping 
schools earn money. Our school goal 
this year is $400. Help us reach this 
goal by finding the Box Tops logo on 
participating products and sending 
them to your child’s teacher. Every 
box top clip is worth 10 cents and 
every box top collected counts! 

 

Service Opportunities 

Redeemer Lutheran School families 
are required to complete a minimum 
of either 15 service hours (one child) 
or 20 service hours (2 or more 
children). Hours must be completed by 
May 15, 2019. Talk to Miss JoAnn for 
ideas for picking up service hours. One 
way of  getting credit for service hours 
is by providing additional items 
needed by the school throughout the 
year. 

At this time we are in need of Snack 
Shop items. Please refer to the list 
below: 

Water: 

2 cases = 1 hour 

3 cases = 2 hours 

4 cases = 3 hours 

Capri-suns: 

2 packs = ½ hour 

4 packs = 1 hour, 

6 packs = 1 ½ hours 

Cup of Noodles: 

One case = 1 hour 
Two cases = 2 hours 

Welcome, Miss Gladden! 

We thank our loving God for bringing 
Miss Ashley Gladden, our new 
primary grades teacher, to Redeemer! 
Miss Gladden is originally from 
Detroit, Michigan, and is a graduate of 
Concordia University in Ann Arbor. 
Her grandfather, Rev. John Rumsey, 
was pastor here at Redeemer 
Lutheran Church in the 1960s and 
1970s, and her mom attended 
Redeemer Lutheran School “back in 
the day”. Like our other two teachers, 
Ms. Payan and Mrs. Say, Miss Gladden 
is very artistic, so look for some 
beautiful art projects to adorn our 
classroom and hallway walls! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff at Redeemer Lutheran 

Church and School would like to 

thank you for your trust in us.  

God bless you and your family! 
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